
January 27, 2016 Enrollment Management Committee Academic Senate Report 
(Report by EMC Faculty Co-Chair Mark Staller) 

 
The first meeting of the Enrollment Management Committee was scheduled from 1:30 p.m. to 
3:00 p.m. in A5 on Tuesday, January 26.  (The EMC is also scheduled to meet at this same time 
and place on February 23, March 29, and April 26.)  On the agenda for the EMC January 26 
meeting: 
 
1) Calendar preview of important EMC dates for the Spring 2016 semester: 
 
Thursday, February 25:  EMC Finance Roundtable led by Anthony Culpepper 
   2:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m., location to be announced 
 
Thursday, March 17: EMC Class Size Task Force Meeting 
   1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. in A5 
 
Thursday, April 07: EMC Recruitment and Demographics Roundtable lead by Steve Watkins 
   2:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m., location to be announced 
 
Thursday, April 28: EMC Class Size Task Force Meeting 
   1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m., location to be announced 
 
2) Work session for the Written Strategic Enrollment Management Plan. 
 
The EMC is hoping to present a draft written Strategic Enrollment Management Plan by the end of 
the Spring 2016 semester for campus review, feedback, and approval.  In the Fall 2015 semester, 
the EMC generated a list of key elements that members want to include in the written strategic 
enrollment management plan.  Each Spring 2016 meeting of the EMC will include a work session 
when the written strategic enrollment management plan will be fleshed out and refined. 
 
________________________________________________________________________________
_____ 
 
The goals of the EMC Class Size Task Force have been scaled back.  The Task Force hopes to 
compile a list of class size questions, issues, and concerns (and to collect date related to these 
questions/issues/and concerns) by the March 17 Task Force Meeting Date.  At the second EMC 
Class Size Task Force meeting, the workgroup hopes to rank these questions/issues/concerns by 
order of importance.  The results of the EMC Class Size Task Force will be reported out at the end 
of the Spring semester. 

 
 
 


